Doug Gay-Endowment Chair Grace Lutheran Church 426 Oakland Avenue Rock Hill, SC 29730

Dear Mr. Gay:

Thank you for your generous grant of \$500 to the Junior Woman's Club of Rock Hill (JWC). We plan to use these funds to assist veterans locally.

JWC is a philanthropic organization, which is a member of the General Federation of Women's Clubs, the largest group of organized women volunteers in the world. GWFC members volunteer across the world making their communities a better place for everyone.

Your donation allows JWC members to help veterans in Rock Hill.

Sincerely,

ShirLee Alfors

President, JWC of Rock Hill